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Are you prepared for the 2018 Hurricane Season? Do you want to 

minimize the impacts of emergencies on your community? Do you know 

where to turn in case of emergencies? If you answered no to any of 

these questions, you do not want to miss the next Countywide 

Community Revitalization Team Meeting and learn from the expert! 

 

The evening’s agenda w i l l  i n c l u d e  a  presentation on Hurr icane  

Preparedness facilitated by Bill Johnson, Director, Palm Beach County 

Emergency Management Division. This presentation will cover making 

a plan, building a kit, getting involved and being informed.  We 

would also like to hear about what hurricane preparedness means to 

you.  

 

This  public  meeting  is  an  opportunity to  learn  about  hurricane 

related preparedness and to  network with  county agencies, OCR 

partners, and other community leaders who, like yourself, are making a 

difference in their community. 

 
Join us in the conversation. We look 

forward to seeing you and your neighbors! 
 

If you have any questions, please contact OCR Director Houston L. Tate, at 233-5303, htate@pbcgov.org 

or Ruth Moguillansky, OCR principal planner at 233-5376, rmoguill@pbcgov.org 

                                            

Light refreshments will be served between 5:30 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 
The meeting will begin promptly at 6:00 p.m.  Thank You! 
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